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Ms. Catherine Murphy, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

18th March 2021 

 

PQ 11243/21 *To ask the Minister for Health the status of the proposed development of the 

mental health inpatient service attached to Naas Regional Hospital, Lakeview campus. -Catherine 

Murphy 

 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

A number of central design changes were confirmed by the Service in late December 2020 and in order 

to free up the site for the Lakeview AMHU project a significant car-parking infrastructure project will 

be required which is estimated to take 9 – 12 months.  Upon completion of the design phase it is 

expected to apply for planning permission in Q3 2021 and construction to commence on site in Q3 

2022, subject to the availability of capital funding.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director Estates 


